Put On Your Dance Shoes!
The Mark Twain School Dance
will be held Friday, April 8" 2011

7 to 9 pm in the cafeteria

The dance is open to all students and younger siblings, parents are required to stay at the event.
DJ Gaylen will be teaching the students some dance moves during P.E. classes (April 4" — 8“‘).

Questions? contact tamar.hefets@gmail.com



